Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0173_PHONE_LOG_2012-12-20
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 12/20/2012 2:27 PM

End: Thu 12/20/2012 2:27 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Peter Schaefer of Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA). The USTs at the site have been replaced and
construction is ongoing. CRA collected soil samples below the USTs. Based on these results, Inspector Matthews of
Oakland Fire Department approved backfilling of tanks. No overexcavation was performed. | requested a copy of the
Tank Removal Report. Due to the ongoing construction, groundwater monitoring has been delayed. It is possible that
submittal of the next groundwater monitoring report will be delayed.

Jerry Wickham



